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 Newsletter 
6th October 2023 

 
 

Dear families, 

 

As the saying goes “time fly’s when you are having fun”. This half term is certainly flying by as the children 

have been learning new knowledge and skills, and taking part in exciting opportunities.  

 

Year 5/6 Boys Football 

The boys were fantastic in the first round of fixtures at CHS. They played three games, winning all three 

comfortably. The skill that they showed on the pitch was matched by their attitude at application 

throughout the evening. The boys one each game with a score line of 4 - 0. Well done - you should be 

proud! 

 

New Age Kurling 

A group of children participated in the school games new age kurling event at Congleton High this week. 

The children had to work as team and demonstrate a range of skills. The children had a fantastic time and 

finished 4th overall – well done. Thank you to Mrs. Robinson for taking them. 

 

Year 5/6 Cross-Country 

The first round of cross country events took place at Eaton Bank this week. Mossley had a strong 

group with lots of children participating. There were some brilliant individual results and both the 

boys and girls teams are in 1st place meaning an overall standing of 1st place. Good luck for the 

final round. Our top three in each race were: 

 

Boys Girls  

1st Leo H 3rd Annabelle W 

3rd Rafe N 7th Leah O 

5th Luca R 12th Lexi-Rae 

 

Year 4 girls Football 

The year 4 Girls’ football team were amazing at their recent tournament. They didn’t lose a single game, and 

only conceded 1 goal throughout the evening. The girls finished victorious overall and brought back the 

first piece of silverware form Mossley this year! Well done girls! 

 

Park Run 

Well done to all the children (and adults) who participated in the Mossley does the park run last Saturday. 

There were some great runs and all the children showed great grit and determination. Come and join us at 

http://www.mossleyce.cheshire.sch.uk/
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our next park run on Saturday 28th October. Not that we are competitive, but other local schools are now 

doing the Park Run and we would love to have a huge Mossley turn out!.  

 

Mrs. Goodwin- Congleton Half Marathon 

A huge well done to Mrs. Goodwin who completed the Congleton Half Marathon last Sunday. 

Despite the wet conditions, Mrs. Goodwin completed the race in a fantastic time and finished with 

a smile on her face. Mrs. Goodwin would like to thank everyone who sponsored her – all the 

money raised will go back into the PTA to support all the children.  

 

Attendance- medical 

As the weather turns colder, the season of colds and viruses is upon us. May I remind you 
how importance attendance is – if your child is a little under the weather please, send them 
into school. Medication can be administered and unless they are very unwell, they are 
probably better is school. Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Please remember that we are here to support you in any way that we can. I can be contacted 

during the school day on the school number, or by email at any time – 

head@mossleyce.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Helen Harrison 

 

Calendar of events: 

 

9/10/23- PTA AGM  

11/10/23- Year ¾ X-Country  

12/10/23- Dodgeball 

17/10/23 – Harvest Festival @ Church 

18/10/23- Open afternoon – Reception 2024 

19/10/23 – Reading for pleasure morning 

20/10/23- PTA Doughnut sale. School closes for half term. 
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